
 

 

 

SENT VIA E-MAIL:   November 10, 2020 

Alfred.Wong@dtsc.ca.gov 
Alfred Wong, Project Manager 

Department of Toxic Substances Control 

700 Heinz Avenue 
Berkeley, CA 94710 

 

Draft Standardized Hazardous Waste Facility Permit Renewal for Advanced Environmental, Inc. 

DBA World Oil Environmental Services 

 

South Coast Air Quality Management District (South Coast AQMD) staff appreciates the opportunity to 

provide comments on the above-mentioned document. In the Community Update for the Draft Standardized 
Hazardous Waste Facility Permit Renewal, the Department of Toxic Substances Control (DTSC) is requested 

to renew a hazardous waste facility permit to continue treatment, storage, and disposal of hazardous wastes 

on a 4.3-acre site (site) that is located at 13579 Whittram Avenue on the southwest corner of Mulberry 
Avenue and Whittram Avenue in the City of Fontana. It is recommended that the DTSC and the facility 

owner/operator review the provisions of South Coast AQMD Rule 2191 to ensure that the equipment 

involves does not require South Coast AQMD Permit(s) to Operate.  
 

If you have any questions or wish to discuss the comments, please contact me at lsun@aqmd.gov or Mr. John 

Anderson, Air Quality Analysis and Compliance Supervisor, at janderson@aqmd.gov.  

 
Sincerely, 

Lijin Sun 
Lijin Sun, J.D.  
Program Supervisor, CEQA IGR 

Planning, Rule Development & Area Sources 
 
 
LS/JA 

SBC200922-04 
Control Number  

                                                        
1 South Coast AQMD Rule 219. Accessed at: http://www.aqmd.gov/docs/default-source/rule-book/reg-ii/Rule-219.pdf.  
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